
  
April 6, 2020 

 
Michael Q. Geary 
City Clerk 
Lowell, Massachusetts 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
The Lowell License Commission meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 16, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. to be held 
in the City Council Chamber has been CANCELLED due to closure of City Hall because of concern for 
the spread of the coronavirus, a public health pandemic. 
 
Furthermore, the public hearing scheduled for April 16, 2020 for The Middle Street Village, Inc., d/b/a The 
Village Smokehouse, located at 92-98 Middle Street, in order to consider the public need to decrease the 
hours during which sales of alcoholic beverages may be made is postponed to May 14, 2020. 
 
 

Ryan J. Wynn 
Executive Secretary 

 

The  C i t y  o f  Lo w e l l  

C i t y  H a l l  •  37 5  Me r r i m a c k  S t r e e t  •  
Lo w e l l ,  MA  0 18 5 2  

 L i c e ns e  C o m m i s s i o n  •  9 78 . 6 74 . 41 56  

w w w . Lo w e l l MA . g o v  


